
Dear	Attorney	Falcon,
	
This	department	is	in	receipt	of	your	e-mail	dated	April	6,	2020,	regarding	a	public	record	request	pertaining	to	facial	recognition.
	
Please	be	advised		that	our	department	does	not	use	facial	recognition	and	we	do	not	have	any	records	you	are	seeking.
	
Should	you	have	any	questions,	or	you	require	any	other	information,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	me.
	
Thank	you.
	
Antoinette	Tripolone-Ross
Administrative	Assistant	to	Chief	of	Police
Halifax	Police	Department
540	Plymouth	Street
Halifax,	MA		02338
	
Phone:			781-294-8713,	ext.	2206
Fax:									781-293-4527
E-mail:				aross@police.halifax.ma.us
	

From Antoinette	Ross	<aross@police.halifax.ma.us>
Subject Public	records	request	pertaining	to	facial	recognition

To "efalcon@aclum.org"	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Tue,	7	Apr	2020	12:34:57	+0000
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